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Introducing a special screening of Mother Teresa: No Greater Love at the Sheen Center for Thought and Culture in New York City, 
Supreme Knight Patrick Kelly noted, “Mother Teresa teaches us that Calcutta is everywhere in the sense that we all have people in 
our lives who are lonely, who are desperate, who need others.”

Knights and Mother Teresa in NYC
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Klika is an association of 
volunteers in Kraków, Poland, 
that aids people with physical 
and intellectual disabilities 
through classes and workshops. 
After the war in Ukraine broke 
out, Klika partnered with the 
Knights of Columbus to aid refugees who needed help with 
transportation and accessing life-saving resources. “This is what 
it means to be pro-life, to take care of every person,” said Szymon 
Czyszek, the Order’s director for international growth in Europe. 
“As Knights of Columbus, we are men who want to defend life at 
every stage.” WATCH HERE

Knights of Columbus Supports 

Disabled Ukrainian Refugees  

in Poland

When Daniel Magallanes first 
became a firefighter, his 
priorities changed, and he 
became distant from his faith. 
His entire world was turned 
upside down, though, when his 
wife was diagnosed with a 
brain tumor that required 
surgery. This culminated in a 
providential meeting with a priest that led to his return to the 
faith. Today, as a Knight of Columbus, Daniel is proud to serve 
the Church and the community and is grateful for the support of 
his brother Knights in his life. His story is featured in Everyday 
Heroes: Season 3. WATCH HERE | READ MORE

Everyday Hero: Daniel Magallanes

Tune In to KnightCast – Episode 9

Tell others about Knightline 
Forward this newsletter to Catholic men interested in the Knights, 
and let them know they can become a member for free online at  
kofc.org/join. You can also share your questions, feedback and 
story ideas by emailing knightline@kofc.org.

On Sept. 15, the Sheen Center for Thought and Culture in New York City 
hosted a special screening of a new documentary about St. Teresa of 
Calcutta produced by the Knights of Columbus. In attendance were 
Cardinal Timothy Dolan, archbishop of New York, Supreme Knight 
Patrick Kelly and members of the Missionaries of Charity. WATCH HERE 

Mother Teresa: No Greater Love will be released in more than 900 
theaters across the United States Oct. 3 and 4. For more information 
and to purchase tickets, visit motherteresamovie.com. 

The latest episode of KnightCast premieres Thursday, Sept. 29. 
Learn more and watch at kofc.org/knightcast. 
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